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At Field View we have introduced three simple rules: 
• Ready 
• Respect  
• Safe  

 
 

 

School Rules  

Mr Mason 
Pastoral support 

Mr Cartwright 
Pastoral support 

Mrs Alaimo 
Pastoral Officer 

Mrs Oliver 
Pastoral support 

Rewards  
 

Ready, Respect, Safe 

This is how we do it here! 
At Field View we expect all children to follow the school rules 
and we would like parents to support us with this. All adults will 
celebrate good behaviour as much as possible throughout the 
school. We will also work closely with children and parents who 
sometimes find it difficult to follow these three simple rules.  
 

Rewards Sanctions 
Praise 
Stickers 
Marvellous Me 
Speak to parents 
Certificate in Assembly 
Mention on newsletter 
Raffle Tickets  
Send to pastoral team 
Send to SLT 

Discussion 
Warnings 
Record on CPOMs 
Speak to parents 
Loss of break time 
Loss of lunch time 
Seclusion 
Fixed term exclusion 
Permanent exclusion  

 
Our aim is to work closely with parents and keep you informed of 
your child’s behaviour, both good and bad.  
 
 

Last term, we spoke to children about behaviour and they said 
that the rules of the school weren’t clear and we did not always 
reward good behaviour.  We have taken this on board and are 
introducing a new approach to rewards. 
 
As part of our reward system, children will be given raffle tickets 
for following the school rules. Each week a raffle ticket will be 
drawn and the winning tickets will receive a prize.  
 
Each week, one child from each class will receive a star of the 
week certificate to celebrate good work in class. Each star of the 
week will be announced on the school’s weekly newsletter.   
 
 
 

Have you got the Marvellous Me 
app on your phone?  


